MUSIC PROGRAM RECRUITMENT NIGHT 2010
- for Students who will be in Year 3 or above in 2011 -
The Mount Colah Music Program will be holding a “hands-on” Recruitment Night for students to try out different musical instruments.
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Wednesday 1st September 2010
7:30pm in the School Hall

(please enter through Pierre Close driveway)

[image: image2.wmf]Our very successful BEGINNER PROGRAM offers 
shared or group lessons to all new students. Lessons are held at school at a reduced rate to the parent. 
Depending on interest, we would like to offer 
lessons commencing Term 4, 2010.
Private lessons are also available on request.
Instruments that will be offered include:
Trumpet, Flute, Saxophone, Clarinet & Drums/Percussion
(Tutors will be on hand to advise on the suitability of instrument/s tried)
(
PLEASE COMPLETE THIS RETURN SLIP AND PLACE IN THE MUSIC PROGRAM LETTER BOX IN THE OFFICE by Monday 30th August 2010. Thanks (
YES! My child will be attending the Music Program Recruitment Night
Please indicate below which instruments your child would like to try:

Pref 1: ____________________________ Pref 2: _____________________________

	Parents Name:
	Contact No:

	Child’s Name:
	Class:

	Child’s Name:
	Class:


Any questions, please email us on musicprogram@mcpsPandC.asn.au
Many thanks, Joslyn Evans (9940 4612) and Kate Ferry (9482 5406) - Music Program Coordinators






